

Kaharoa Snapshot 9 August 2023

- > Ag Day Animal Orders and Volunteers wanted!
 - Yesterday you will have received an email about Ag Day which included an order form for animals and indicating your ability to volunteer on the day. If you wish to order an animal (subject to availability), please ensure you fill in the form before 15 August.
- ➤ Kaharoa School Enrolment Information Evening at Ngongotaha Hall this Thurs 10 August
 An information evening for families looking at enrolling a child in 2024. First session starts at 3:30pm and a repeat session at 6pm. Please pass on to any families who you think may be interested.
- School-Based Immunisation Programme Survey
 - Te Whata Ora is keen to hear from students and parents/caregivers about views on school-based immunisation. The survey should take between 6-8 minutes and **will only be available until**11 August. Those who take part will go into the draw to win a \$100 Prezzy voucher. School-Based Immunisation Survey
- > To our Year 8 families: upcoming local High School Open Evenings (more details can be found on our website and newsletter of 3 August):
 - Western Heights High School Tuesday, 15 August 5:30pm
 - o Rotorua Boys' High School Wednesday 16 August 5:30pm
 - o Rotorua Lakes High School Thursday 24 August, 4pm and 6pm
 - o Rotorua Girls' High School Thursday 14 September, 5:30pm.
- ➤ Are you keen on motorsport? Watch the action and support the School! The PTA has been asked by TARGA NZ if we could supply 8 adult marshalls for the car rally on Kaharoa, Penny, Te Waerenga roads section, on Wednesday 25 October. It is from 12.55-5.25pm. If we can provide 8 marshalls, the school gets \$500. Are you able to help? Email bridgetpta@kaharoa.school.nz

Recent Whole School Emails:

- 2023 Ag Day Information (sent 8 August)
- Kaharoa News (sent 3 August)